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The House Appropriations Subcommittee on General Government was called to order by 
Chair Brabec.

The Chair requested attendance be called:
Present: Reps. Brabec, Hood, Puri, O'Neal, Steckloff, Mentzer, Bollin, Kuhn.
Absent: Rep. Lightner.
Excused: Rep. Lightner.

Representative Kuhn joined the committee remotely.

Representative Bollin moved to excuse the absence of Representative Lightner. There being 
no objection, the motion prevailed by unanimous consent.

Representative Steckloff moved to adopt the meeting minutes from March 12, 2024. There 
being no objection, the motion prevailed by unanimous consent.

Chair Brabec called on Suzanna Shkreli, Director of the Michigan Bureau of State Lottery to 
present on the ongoing work of the bureau and its FY 2024-25 Executive Recommended 
budget. Questions and discussion followed.

Chair Brabec called on John Johnson, Director of the Department of Civil Rights, Kimberly 
Wooldridge, Deputy Executive Director, and Marcelina Trevino, Enforcement Director, to 
give a presentation on the work and programs of the department. Questions and discussion 
followed.

Chair Brabec called on Michelle Lange, Director of the Department of Technology, 
Management, and Budget, and Laura Clark, Chief Information Officer of DTMB, to present 
on the ongoing work of the department and its FY 2024-25 Executive Recommended budget. 
Questions and discussion followed.

There being no further business before the subcommittee, Chair Brabec adjourned the 
meeting at 11:55 AM.
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